
Girl Scout Membership Renewal: Deadline extended to 9/27 
 
Due to technical difficulties, some users may not be able to log on to eBiz, as of approximately 3 
p.m. on 9/23. Girl Scouts of the USA is working to resolve this issue as quickly as possible. 
  
Because of this, the deadline to renew membership registration has been extended to 9/27 at 
8:59 p.m. PST.  
  
GSGLA's Customer Care Line, 213-213-0123, will be open next week with extended hours on 
Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday 8:30 a.m.-7 p.m. All offices are closed on Monday, 
9/26. Thank you for your patience. 
 
Membership Renewal FAQs 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=o4wbwtyab.0.0.jsqsawbab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=https%3A%2F%2Fgsusa.ebiz.uapps.net%2Fvp%2Fdefault.aspx%3Fpid%3D52
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=o4wbwtyab.0.0.jsqsawbab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.girlscoutsla.org%2Fpages%2Ffor_volunteers%2FFAQs.html%23membership

